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From: Sunseri, Mike (KOHS) < >  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 8:16 AM 
To: Pinney, Jeb E (PSC) < >; Hatton, Angie C (PSC) < > 
Cc: Clark, Shelly C (KY911B) < >; Haas, Bill < >; Barnes, John 
< > 
Subject: Assurance Wireless state USF application 

[External]

Good morning, Commissioner Hafton & Jeb. It is our understanding that Assurance Wireless, a subsidiary of T-Mobile, 
has or will be applying to the Kentucky Public Service Commission to receive funding from the Kentucky Universal 
Service Fund (KUSF) for its Lifeline subscribers.  

Assurance is in full compliance with the Kentucky 911 Services Board’s remiftance requirements, including current 
surcharges and retroacfive fees assigned in accordance with the Board’s June 2024 determinafion to reinstate collecfion 
of Lifeline fees and to retroacfively collect wireless Lifeline 911 fees to April 2021. Because this provider is in full 
compliance with KRS 65.7636, as Administrator of the Kentucky 911 Services Board, I support Assurance Wireless’s 
applicafion to access funding from the KUSF for its Lifeline subscribers. 

Respectfully, 

Mike Sunseri 
Deputy Executive Director, KY Office of Homeland Security 
Administrator, KY 911 Services Board 
200 Mero Street 
Frankfort KY 40622 
502-564-2081 


